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Advisory No. 126        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 126 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
 
 

TOPIC: PROPOSED MEDICAL REVIEW DIVISION GUIDELINES 
 
 
 We are attaching the following important proposed Medical Services Guidelines for your 
review. 
 
 1. Spine Treatment Guidelines 
 2. Mental Health Treatment Guidelines. 
 
 These Guidelines are not published in the Texas Register, but are now proposed for 
adoption by rules.  TWCC is currently seeking public comment on each of the guidelines.  The 
deadlines for comments are: 
 
 5-26-94 -  Spine Treatment Guideline 
 5-19-94 - Mental Health Treatment Guideline  
  
 You may address your comments to Ms. Julie Shank, Director of Medical Review 
Division, or Mr. Todd Brown, Executive Director, TWCC, 400 South IH-35, Austin, Texas 
78704-7491. 


